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Digital Connectivity - June Update 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 23, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Receive this report for information, and 
 

2. Authorize that the Confidential Attachment 1 to the report be released publicly upon 
execution of any agreement with a digital connectivity provider. 

 


